
ADDENDUM No.4 

Municipal Office Conversion 
Township of North Stormont 

Brockville, Ontario 

PROJECT No.11200 
April 25, 2024 

The following Addendum shall be attached to and form part of the Tender Documents, 
 as supplied by Township of North Stormont: 

1) This is clarification that addendum No. 3 re: Note 2, referencing the request for quotation that it is 

requested to provide hourly rates is to only apply for the carpentry subtrade, all other subtrades are 

required to provide lump sum quotation inclusive of work within their respective trade.   Items not 

carried in the bidder quotation that would apply to completing work within that prospective trade 

shall be provided in a written statement accompanying the bid package submittal. Due to this 

clarification a 1 week extension will be granted for submitting bid pricing.    

 

Subcontractors are rarely rejected, please indicate the company names to ensure no conflict of interest.   

6) Will there be a tender extension?

No Extension will be granted
Prepared by: 
Eastern Engineering Group Inc. 
Consulting Engineers 
April 25, 2024 
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